
To Whom It May Concern: 

The Weston County Board of Commissioners supports the timely permitting of the Bear Lodge Project, 

and all projects that have the potential to positively affect the economy of North East Wyoming.  We 

request that all practical resources be applied to insure that the NEPA and EIS process happen in a 

thorough, but timely matter and without delays that can affect the viability of any private enterprise.  

As a policy, we do not endorse any specific private companies.  However, we do support timely 

decisions being made by our government so that private enterprises can make the decisions they need 

to succeed in a fast moving world economy. 

Sincerely, 

 

Bill Lambert, Chairman 

Weston County Commissioners 


